Temporary suspension of fresh water
supply in part of Southern District

Attention TV/radio announcers:

Please broadcast the following special announcement as soon as possible and
repeat it at suitable intervals:

The Water Supplies Department announced today (October 18) that owing to
a faulty valve in a water main at Tsung Man Street, Aberdeen, the fresh water
supply to part of Southern District has been suspended since 1llam today.

The suspension affects all premises in Aberdeen, Tin Wan Estate, Shek
Pai Wan Estate and the western part of Wong Chuk Hang (west of Yip Hing
Street and Nam Long Shan Road).

Repair work is being urgently carried out and normal supply is expected
to resume at 6pm today.
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